
Primrose Hill Primary School
Princess Road, Regent’s Park, London NW1 8JL
Tel:   020 7722 8500
Fax :  020 7722 5291
admin@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk
www.primrosehill.camden.sch.uk

17th June 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

We are very excited to inform you that all of the children in Reception & KS1 will

be taking part in the Primrose Hill Sports Day! This will be taking place in the school

playground on Monday 11th July.

Reception and Key Stage 1 will start at 1.45pm and we aim to finish by 3.15pm.

The children will then be collected at the end of the event as normal at 3.30pm.

Reception and KS1 parents– Please arrive at the main Gate at 1.30pm for a

1.45pm start.

Please ensure your child is dressed appropriately for the day in their House colour
and if not, then in their PE kit. Your child will also need to bring a water bottle and
a hat.

We are also encouraging children to customise their PE kit with House colour

themed extras that might include stickers, hair clips for those with longer hair and

any other bits that won’t get in the way of them being able to perform

magnificently!. For details about which House colour your child is representing at

Sports Day, please ask the class teacher as they will have a list.

This is a very exciting event and the children will really enjoy it. If you would like

any more information please feel free to speak to Jordan in the playground

before or after school.

Jordan Lawal

PE-Coordinator
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